
Kindergarten News   February 1, 2021 Special points of   interest: 

• Feb. 10  
Spring and K 
Graduation 
Pictures 

• Feb. 12 
Valentines 
Party   

• Feb. 15                  
School  
Holiday 

• Feb. 16    
Last day for 
Kids Heart 
Challenge 

It was great to all be together last Friday. It was a wonderful celebra-
tion of us being at school on the 101st Day of Kindergarten.  
This week I will finish with the Middle-of-the-Year benchmarks. We 
were already behind due to Longhorn Enrichment Day and Snow Day,  
then the 14 day quarantine happened. Now, I really feel behind.  I hope 
to have your child’s results by next Monday. At least that is my plan.  

Your child is bringing home their Reading/Writing Companion Unit 5. 
Please keep this book at home, it does not need to come back to school. 
We were unable to finish it, due to quarantine. We have a lot of materi-
al to cover, so we are moving on. 

 
Wednesday, February 10, will be Spring Pictures and  
Kindergarten Graduate portraits.  
Our school will furnish the graduation cap and gowns for the Graduation 
portraits. If your child is a girl, please make sure she does not wear a 
large bow in her hair on this day. The graduation caps will not stay on 
with ponytails or bows.  Your daughter’s picture will turn out better, if 
they wear their hair down. 

 

VALENTINES!!! 

To celebrate this special day, each child will need to bring a Valentine 
card for each classmate. You will find a Valentine List on the back of 
this newsletter.   Your child will need to write the first name of 
each classmate on the cards.    
*If for some reason you are addressing your child’s cards, please re-
member, kindergarten students do not read cursive handwriting!  Your 
child will need to be able to match their cards to their friend’s name. 
Your child does not have to address all the cards at once. You may want 
to spread this activity over a couple of afternoons. Your child may bring 
the cards to school, as soon as they finish addressing them. Please 
make sure all cards are at school by Tuesday, February 9th. These 
cards do not have to be from a store.  You and your child may get crea-
tive and make the cards. During our party each student will open the 
cards and glue them into their own Valentine book. 
These Valentine cards will be placed in a decorated tissue box, so the 
box is not very big. It is big enough to hold the Valentine cards, but not 
any other treat your child might want to give their friends. If your 
child wants to give their friends a special Valentines; such as pencils, 
suckers, and/or candy, please send these on the day of the party,  Feb. 
12. 
If you would like to send party treats for this special day, please let me 
know as soon as possible. Thank you! 

There is a lot to 

buzz about… 

Valentine’s Day is 

coming soon. 

In today’s Maroon folder 

you will find a  

paper about  

“Kids Heart Challenge”.  

I sent some of this infor-

mation through Dojo 

when we were Remote 

Learning. If you have any 

questions, please  

Dojo message  

Coach Misty Davis. 

Thank you 


